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Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: EB-2014-0300

Dear Ms Walli,

We are writing to request Observer status in this hearing and also to request that the Ontario
Energy Board hold an oral public hearing to consider Windlectric's application to the Ontario
Energy Board to build a high-voltage transmission line and associated facilities on Amherst
Island.
 
We would appreciate it if the hearing could be held within the County of Lennox &
Addington.  
 
Thank-you for the opportunity to participate and we will be submitting our comments on
Windlectric's application shortly.
 
Best regards,
 
Laurie Kilpatrick & John Moolenbeek

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




